

18 September 2017

Dear Haxby Road Primary School

Thank you very much for your recent donation to School Aid. Your donation of reading books will help us considerably with providing for underprivileged children in some of the most challenging educational environments in the world.

Each day millions of children in Africa are unable to attend school, often due to a lack of basic school equipment. Without a good education, escape from poverty is impossible and without the resources necessary to learn, an education can be hard to come by. School Aid works to bridge this gap by providing good quality educational materials to meet the diverse needs of young people in disadvantaged communities.

Since 1998, School Aid has sent more than one million books, donated by British Schools and organisations, to eight African countries, reaching over 400,000 African children.

You can find out more about School Aid, the work we do and where your donation goes by visiting us at: <a href="https://www.school-aid.org">www.school-aid.org</a>.

Yours sincerely,

Phil Johnson For School Aid